
 

 

National Family Week Statement 

October 3-9, 2011 

 

 The season of fall is here in the NWT, and across Canada. For Family week 2011, and as 

your Member of Parliament for the Western Arctic, I want to acknowledge my family and all the 

working families across the Northwest Territories. 

Here in the North families play a key role in our cultural fabric, and the strength and wellness of 

our communities.  I know I wouldn’t be where I am today without the strength and moral 

support of my spouse, parents, siblings, children and grandchildren. 

Have a safe, healthy and happy Family Week 2011! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dennis Bevington MP 

Western Arctic 


